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Aspiration for All 

7th October 2019 
 

Important Dates for Autumn Term 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please see below details of important dates and events for the autumn term.  
 
 

Date Time Year Group Event 

Tuesday 8th 
October 

Am Whole 
School 

The mobile library will be visiting school. 

Wednesday 9th 
October 

All Day Whole 
School 

To raise awareness and support World Mental Health Week 
all pupils can come to school in non-uniform with a yellow 
theme in exchange for a donation to Young Minds. 

Friday 11th 
October 

11.45am Willow 
Class 

Willow Class parents/carers are invited to stay for lunch 
with their child.  If your child is staying for a school lunch 
then the parent can eat for free.  Please order via the parent 
area of the school spider app. 

Tuesday 15th 
October 

10.00am Beech Class Beech Class will be walking to the fire station to take part in 
the community garden event. 

Friday 18th 
October 

11.45am Beech Class Beech Class parents/carers are invited to stay for lunch with 
their child.  If your child is staying for a school lunch then 
the parent can eat for free.  Please order via the parent area 
of the school spider app. 

Tuesday 22nd 
October 

3.15pm Whole 
school 

PTA meeting – All parents/carers are invited to join the PTA 
to discuss fund raising ideas for the coming school year. 

Thursday 24th 
October 

2.30pm Whole 
School 

Harvest Assembly – All parents/carers are invited to join us 
for our harvest festival assembly.  All donations received will 
be sent to Runcorn Food Bank. 

Thursday 24th 
October 

3.15pm Whole 
School 

School closes for half term.  School will re-open on Monday 
4th November. 

Friday 25th 
October 

All Day Whole 
School 

School Closed for Inset Day 

Wednesday 6th 
November 

3.15-
4.15 

EYFS & KS1 PTA Disco – £3.50 entrance to be paid via Parentpay.  
Entrance includes a hotdog, drink and bag of popcorn.   
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Wednesday 6th 
November 

4.30-
5.30 

KS2 PTA Disco – £2.00 entrance to be paid via Parentpay, extra 
money needed for snacks. 

Friday 8th 
November 

1pm Maple Class Maple Class will be starting swimming, this will continue 
until Friday 13th December.  

Friday 8th 
November 

11.45am Maple Class Maple Class parents/carers are invited to stay for lunch with 
their child.  If your child is staying for a school lunch then 
the parent can eat for free.  Please order via the parent area 
of the school spider app. 

Wednesday 13th 
November 

3.30-
7.30pm 

Parents 
Evening 

Parents/Carers are invited to make an appointment with 
your class teacher.  Appointments can be booked from 
Monday 21st October via the school spider app. 

Friday 15th 
November 

All day Whole 
school 

Non-uniform day in aid of Children In Need (theme to be 
announced) 

Friday 15th 
November 

11.45 Larch Class Larch Class parents/carers are invited to stay for lunch with 
their child.  If your child is staying for a school lunch then 
the parent can eat for free.  Please order via the parent area 
of the school spider app. 

Wednesday 20th 
November 

9.00am Whole 
School 

Hope Corner Assembly 

Wednesday 20th 
November 

3.30-
6.30pm 

New EYFS 
parents 

Open afternoon for new parents looking for a place in 
September 2020. 

Friday 22nd 
November 

11.45 Oak Class Oak Class parents/carers are invited to stay for lunch with 
their child.  If your child is staying for a school lunch then 
the parent can eat for free.  Please order via the parent area 
of the school spider app. 

Thursday 28th 
November 

All Day Whole 
school 

The nasal flu vaccine will be administered to all pupils who 
have returned the consent form.   

Friday 29th 
November 

All day Whole 
School 

All pupils can come to school dressed in non-uniform in 
exchange for a donation towards the PTA Christmas Bingo. 

Friday 6th 
December 

3.30-
5.30pm 

EYFS & KS1 PTA Christmas Film Night – details to follow 

Friday 6th 
December 

6.00-
8.00pm 

KS2 PTA Christmas Film Night – details to follow 

Tuesday 10th 
December 

1.30pm EYFS & KS1 Christmas Performance – details to follow 

Tuesday 10th 
December 

6.00pm KS2 Christmas Performance – details to follow 

Wednesday 11th 
December 

12.00pm Whole 
School 

Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 11th 
December 

5.30-
8.00pm 

Whole 
School 

PTA Christmas Bingo - Door open at 5.30 with eyes down at 
6pm. 
 

Thursday  12th 
December 

1.30pm KS2 Christmas Performance – details to follow 

Thursday 12th 
December 

6.00pm EYFS & KS1 Christmas Performance – details to follow 



 

 

Friday 13th  
December 

1.00pm EYFS & KS1 Christmas Party 
 
 

Monday 16th 
December  

1.00pm KS2 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 17th 
December 

10.00 Whole 
School 

Snow White & the Seven Dwarfs – The Brindley.  Pupils will 
be walking to The Brindley and will be back at school in time 
for a lunch. 

Wednesday 18th 
December  

1.30pm Whole 
School 

Parent/carers are invited to join us at St Michaels Church for 
our carol service.  Pupils can wear Christmas Jumpers.  
Parents attending the service can take their children home 
from the church.  Remaining children will be brought back 
to school and dismissed at 3.15pm.   

Wednesday 18th 
December 

3.15pm Whole 
School 

School Closed for the Christmas Holiday.  We will re-open 
on Monday 6th January 2019. 

 
All dates and other important information can be found in the school spider app. 
 
This is the only way that communications will be sent from school so it is important that you download the 
app and log in. 
 
Please note that you must be logged into the app to ensure you are receiving messages about your child 
and their class.  During the summer all parents were signed out of the app to allow for class changes to be 
made.  If you need to be sent a reminder of your log in details please contact Mrs. Shepherd in the school 
office.   
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Miss S Pope 
Interim Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 


